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Peabody-Burns High School coach and Social Studies teacher Chris Young, 45, has been arrested after
evidence of a sexual relationship was revealed in the affidavit released by Peabody police.

Weeks earlier, sex-related allegations had surfaced and Young was charged with eight felony complaints
involving two students. Before the affidavit, many questions about the case had not yet been answered.

Peabody-Burns High School and all parties involved are cooperating in the investigation.
Now, new information is emerging about these relationships and to what extent they reached.

According to the affidavit, Young became involved with two victims, both of whom were in his classes at
Peabody-Burns. He began to see these students in his classroom alone, at his home, and over social media
accounts. One student was allegedly seeing Young for “a couple of months,” until his arrest.

The affidavit, commissioned by the State of Kansas, details the crimes that occurred through those
months. Quite often, Young and the two victims would text and send full or partially nude photographs,
which police have uncovered from the phones of the parties in question.

Along with the nude photographs, the two victims, alone or together, would frequently stay at Young’s
residence. The stays at Young’s residence would be unknown to Young’s wife or children. If the victims
were not staying at Young’s residence, Young would sneak in through the victim’s bedroom windows
and sneak out closer to the morning. These indiscretions occurred multiple times a week for many
months. In some instances, Young would drive the two to and from his home to school. As well as the
meetings that Young and the victims had, the two students did have sexual relations with Young, on
multiple occasions, whether it be at the victim’s homes or Young’s.

The families of the victims have been in contact and are cooperating with the police. A victim’s father, as
well as the original individual who brought these transgressions to the police, are working with police. As
of now, an arrest has been made and police are still gathering information. Further information will be
released as soon as possible.



